
 

 
  

   

   

  

 

      
   

 
 


 


 


 

 

NEW BUSINESS ITEM
 

MEMO 
TO: TTC 

FROM: Commissioner Joe Mihevc 

RE: Revenue Recovery from PRESTO 

DATE: January 25, 2017 

RECOMMENDATION:
 

Request staff to report at an appropriate date in 2017 on the failure rate and loss revenue cost of
 
PRESTO implementation and the TTC's quantum that will be expected of Metrolinx.
 

Sincerely, 


Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul's West 
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